National Archives and Records Administration

8601 Adelphi Road
College Park. Maryland 207406007

January 16, 2008

Mr. Joseph Lambert
Director, Information Management Services

Central Intelligence Agency
Washington, DC 20505

-Dear Mr, Lambert:

This acknowledges your letter of January 10, 2009, concerning CIA's destruction of
video tapes of interrogations of terrorism suspects. We understand that your
detailed response may have to waituntil other investigations are completed. This

case will remain open until we have received the report.

Please call David Langbart on 301-837-3172 if you have any questions.

Sincerely, i

PAUL M. WESTER, JR.

Director
Modern Records Programs



